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Emma Sibley

From: Paul Slade <Paul.Slade@southdowns.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 March 2023 17:12
To: Nina Lloyd; David Murray-Cox
Subject: FoI 441

Dear Ms Lloyd, 
 
Thank you for your request for information, received on the 2nd of March; we will now process this request under 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 as appropriate. For 
reference, your request is laid out below in bold: 
 
SDNP/21/04848/FUL 
 
Instruction to and confirmation of instruction of Bruton Knowles as viability consultants. All 
correspondence (including emails, minutes of telephone calls, virtual communications, meeting notes 
and agenda’s) between the Council’s Planning Officer Richard Ferguson and Bruton Knowles in 
relation to viability for the above planning application. 
 
A response will be provided within 20 working days, not later than the 30th of March. If you have any questions or 
otherwise wish to get in to contact with us please feel free to do so, and use the reference number FoI 441 in any 
correspondence so that we can better identify it. 
 
Kind regards, 
Paul 
 
Paul Slade 
Information Officer 
South Downs National Park Authority 
 
Tel: 01730 819221 
South Downs Centre, North Street, Midhurst, West Sussex, GU29 9DH 
www.southdowns.gov.uk | facebook | SDNPA twitter | Ranger twitter | youtube 

 
 


